Gl
e

May 3, 2013

Dear Gull Lake Community Schools Foundation:

What an incredible year students at Gateway have had, thanks to your continued financial support. The
results of the opportunities you have created will last longer than the school year.

As students feel pride in their efforts and are noticed (positively) for the good decisions they are making,
they will grow into hard-working, hard studying, productive members of the Richland Community.
Because of the GLCSF’s support, students and staff have been able to work on projects and participate in
educational experiences.

As this year comes to an end, please know how much the GLCSF is appreciated by each of us who are
affiliated with Gateway. Thank you for partnering with us this year (and last year, as well).

Sincerely, \‘
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